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HIGHLY MIGRATORY SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON 
REVIEW OF ESSENTIAL FISH HABITAT - SCOPING 

 
The Highly Migratory Species Advisory Subpanel (HMSAS) heard a presentation from Mr. Kerry 
Griffin on scoping for the HMS essential fish habitat that will update the HMS Fishery Management 
Plan, which is 17 years old.  Together we reviewed the Action Plan (Agenda Item I.2, Attachment 
1), which is set to culminate in September 2020 with a Phase 1 report.  
 
The HMSAS supports this effort and looks forward to contributing to the review process over the 
summer months.  
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https://www.pcouncil.org/documents/2020/02/i-2-attachment-1-action-plan-for-highly-migratory-species-essential-fish-habitat-review-background-process-and-schedule.pdf/
https://www.pcouncil.org/documents/2020/02/i-2-attachment-1-action-plan-for-highly-migratory-species-essential-fish-habitat-review-background-process-and-schedule.pdf/

